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Statement by Mrs. NGUYEN Phuong Anh
Deputy Permanent Representative, Chargé d’Affaires
Permanent Mission of Viet Nam

At the Review of the UPR Report of the Republic of Armenia
 (Thursday, 23 January 2020)
Madam President,
Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Armenia and thanks it for the presentation of the national report.
Viet Nam commends Armenia’s strong determination in the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals, which helps enhance human rights of its people. The measures taken by Armenia, such as the National SDG Innovation Lab, the fruitful cooperation with UN bodies could serve as best practices in realizing the 2030 Agenda. Viet Nam also welcomes Armenia’s initiatives in promoting gender equality and empowerment of women, the rights of the child and of persons from other vulnerable groups.
Viet Nam recommends the following: 

1. Accelerate the drafting of those laws which further promote and protect human rights of persons with disabilities;
2. Continue to strengthen its efforts in implementing SDGs for the better enjoyment of human rights of its people.

Viet Nam wishes Armenia a successful review. 
I thank you, Mr. President./.
_985179255.doc


�












